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SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

CITY OF UDALL 

Thursday, December 20, 2018 

 

The Udall City Council met for the Special Council Meeting on Thursday, December 20, 2018, at 6:30 p.m., at the city 

building.  Stephen R. Brown, Mayor, called the meeting to order.  Michael Grahem, Jason Tharp, Damon Wilson were present 

with Council President Randal Smith arriving during the meeting.  Quorum established.    

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
1. Cereal Malt Beverage license applications were not received until after the regularly schedule council meeting. 

 

MOTION: by Grahem, second by Tharp, to approve the CMB license applications presented by One Stop and 

Udall Groceries.  All voted aye, motion carried. 

 
MOTION: by Wilson, second by Graham, to adjourn.  Motion carried. Meeting adjourned.  Lulita Hopkins, City 

Clerk 


